
Oak class 
It has been lovely to speak to you over the last couple of weeks. I am so 
proud of you all. You are working hard and I love receiving the emails 
of the work that you have been doing. More to share this week. Keep 
going you are all doing a fantastic job.  

Mrs Cox. 

    

     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Daniel’s super fact file and great decimals work. 

 

Sam looks puffed out after his 
long walk or run. 

Thank you Sam for finding the 
competition. Log on and have a go. 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Bella’s been on a nature walk and look at her super 
Viking facts – great drawing and beautifully 
presented. 

Alfie hard at work finding out about the Vikings.     
Great drawing of the Viking ship Alfie. 



   
Lucy’s fabulous story and angles maths work. 

The creatures that Samuel found in his 
garden. Can you work out how many 
more spiders than snails he found? 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t go in too deep Kirby! You have 
found some great facts about the 
Anglo-Saxons. 

James is keeping fit and healthy 
by creating an obstacle course 
in his garden. Go James! 



 

 

   

 

 

 

Toby has a very special job to 
do during lockdown as well as 
still finding time for school 
work. Well done Toby. 

For Olivia’s writing this week, 
she wrote a letter to Mrs Welch. 
Well done Olivia – Mrs Welch 
will be overjoyed to receive a 
letter from you. 

 


